
Join LADWP and the Council for Watershed Health for a 3.3 mile walk around the Hollywood 
Reservoir and learn about the City’s water supply, infrastructure, and L.A.’s water future.

When:   Saturday, July 29, 2017
Time:  8:30 a.m. Event check-in begins at 8:00 a.m.
Where:  Hollywood Reservoir. 
  Enter at Lake Hollywood Drive. Limited street parking available. Carpooling strongly  
  recommended. Location map http://bit.ly/2teKNO6

Event Details:  This walk will take approximately 1 ½-2 hours and the walking path includes unpaved paths. Walkers only, 
please. No bikes or pets allowed. Please bring water in a reusable water bottle and snacks. LADWP water 
stations will be on-site to refill your bottles. For your protection, wear sunscreen, a hat and comfortable 
walking shoes.

RSVP Required:  Please RSVP to communityrelations@ladwp.com by Thursday, July 27 at 5:00 p.m. 
  The number of participants in this Reservoir Walk is limited to 100. First come, first served.

As a covered entity under Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not 
discriminate on the basis of disability and, upon request, will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal 
access to its programs, services and activities. Sign Language Interpreters, Communication Access Real-Time 
Transcription (CART), Assistive Listening Devices, or other auxiliary aids and/or services may be provided upon 
request. To ensure availability, you are advised to make your request at least 72 hours prior to the meeting/event 
you wish to attend. Due to difficulties in securing Sign Language Interpreters, five or more business days notice is 
strongly recommended. For additional information, please contact: (213) 367-1361, TDD: 1(800) 432-7397.


